
2017 AEC-NRC Bilateral Technical Meeting (BTM) 

Time: 9/25/2017~9/28/2017 

Venue: NRC Headquarter and the New Jersey state Emergency Operation 

Center 

Participants: Chaired by Ms. Mary Jane Ross-Lee, Deputy Director of the 

Division of Licensing Projects, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, US 

NRC, and Dr. Chi-Szu Lee, Deputy Director General of the Department of 

Nuclear Regulation (DNR), R.O.C. AEC. The meeting was joined by 

NRC’s personnel and experts and AEC’s delegates. 

Event Highlights: 

The 2017 AEC-NRC BTM was held between September 25- 28 at the 

US NRC’s Rockville Headquarter. The AEC delegate Deputy Director 

General Chi-Szu Lee participated in the table-top meeting and discussed 

with NRC delegates on nuclear safety regulations. Besides the recent 

regulatory activities and events, both sides shared and exchanged 

information and experiences of decommissioning regulation practices and 

other safety-related issues. Following the table-top meeting, AEC 

delegates travelled with the NRC personnel to the New Jersey State and 

Ocean County Emergency Operation Center for observing the decision-

making process of dose estimation and civil protection action for 

responding on nuclear accidents. The AEC and NRC will continue 

exchanging technical information and strengthen cooperation through this 

annual meeting. 



 


